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DEPARTMENT ORDER NO.: 05      DATE:  17 August 2021 

SERIES: 2021-2022 

RE: SCHEDULING OF CAMP OFFICER INSTALLATIONS 
 

By the authority vested in me as Commander, Department of Michigan, Sons of Union Veterans of the 

Civil War, it is hereby ordered: 

 

1. To facilitate the Installation of Camp Officers for the upcoming 2021-2022 term, Camps must 

communicate with the Department as to their intended date of installation. This will assist with 

the scheduling of an installing officer.  

2. Camp Officers shall be installed at a regular meeting of the Camp to be held between the first 

meeting in September, and the first meeting in the following January, by a person designated 

by the Department Commander.  

3. Camps that intend on keeping the same slate of elected officers in place for the upcoming term 

must still make notification to the Chief of Staff.  

4. Camps shall contact the Department Chief of Staff, David Smith PDC, with the intended 

Officer Installation date no later than September 10, 2021. The Department Chief of Staff can 

be contacted at: chiefofstaff@suvcwmi.org or David.smith@suvcwmi.org.  

 
 

In Fraternity, Charity, and Loyalty,     

     
Nathan L. Smith, PCC              

Commander, Department of Michigan            

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War       

 

ATTEST: 

 

/s/ 

Richard Denney, PCC 

Secretary, Department of Michigan 

Sons of Union Veterans of the Civil War 

SONS OF UNION VETERANS OF THE CIVIL WAR 

DEPARTMENT OF MICHIGAN 

OFFICE OF DEPARTMENT COMMANDER 
 

NATHAN L. SMITH, DC, PCC 
 

+  HEADQUARTERS  +   
2620 S. DECKER RD MARLETTE, MICHIGAN 48453 
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